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Hi,

We've learned of a proposed industrial solar development on over 2,200 acres on Badger
Mtn.This development would impact land that is used by the sage grouse for breeding and
nesting.

Douglas County is the only viable population of sage grouse in the State.  Badger Mountain
is key to their survival.  Any further loss of their dwindling habitat could be fatal to their
survival in our State. 

Please note we are against the solar development on Badger Mountain. 

Thank you,
Dena and Iak Platis
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